

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Regina D. Ard 2247 North 49th Street Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Ard:

This is to notify you that on September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On September 16, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of September 27, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to not renew your Class "D" Bartender license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 050369



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jessica Stewart 7240 West Grantosa Drive Milwaukee, WI 53218

Attorney Michael A.I. Whitcomb 633 West Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Stewart and Mr. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension.

On September 16, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of September 27, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a ten (10) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. October 11, 2005 and 12:00 a.m., October 20, 2005.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division MPD Wisconsin Department of Revenue CCF 050369



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt Gity Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Eric J. Uecke 2494 South Wentworth Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53207

Attorney Michael A.I. Whitcomb 633 West Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 510 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Uecke and Mr. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for alteration to the Class "B" premises at 2496 South Wentworth be denied based upon neighborhood objections.

On September 16, 2005 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for alterations to the Class "B" premises in which the Committee recommended that your application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of September 27, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You were also represented by Attorney Michael A.I. Whitcomb.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee and your objections, the Common Council returned this matter to the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of nine (9) Ayes and six (6) Nayes for further proceedings. You will be notified when the matter is scheduled for a hearing.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 050369